
Bethel Prayer Concerns 
   Sunday, September 19, 2021 

 

Moira Koppelberger; 

Katie Gurtis; 

Mary B Hines; 

Joni Morgan and family at the death of her 

sister-in-law, Janet.  

 

 

 

PRAYER OF THE DAY  
Gentle Jesus, you call us to live in your name with honor and respect, 

fully known to you and precious in your sight.   

Draw us near to you each day  

as you teach us how to feed on your gifts,  

through Jesus Christ, our Savior and Lord.  Amen. 

 

 

 

 
   

What can you do to discern between good advice and advice that will 

lead you on the wrong path? 

 

 



Bethel Presbyterian Church Announcements 
 

HOME FOOD COLLECTION 
For the month of September our focus foods are 
Canned Fruit & Applesauce.  These and other 
non-perishable food items can be brought in 
throughout the month and placed in the Hands 
of Mercy (HOME) collection basket in the 
Gathering Area.  Thank you for supporting our 
local food pantry and helping feed hungry folks in our 
community.   
 

 
Please submit articles for the October  
Open Door to Wendy by Monday, 
September 27 
 

 

PEACE & GLOBAL WITNESS OFFERING 
  Extending the peace of Christ is part of an active, engaged 
faith – a witness to what it means for us to be the Church, 
together.  A gift to the Peace & Global Witness Offering 
enables the church to promote the Peace of Christ by 
addressing systems of injustice across the world. Bethel keeps 
25% of this special offering to focus on peacemaking efforts of 
our choice.  The offering will be received in worship on Sun. 
Oct. 3rd – World Communion Sunday. 
 

 

YOU’RE INVITED! 
First Presbyterian Church of Rockwood 

150th Anniversary Celebration Dinner 
Saturday, October 16 at 3:30 PM 

429 W Rockwood St, Rockwood, TN 
RSVP by calling the church office  

at (865) 354-1674  
or by email at 1st_pres@bellsouth.net  

by October 1 
 


